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Chinese New Year Celebrations in Nursery 

We love to celebrate and embrace different cultures, and this week marks the start of Chinese 
New Year. In order to support this learning opportunity for our school's youngest children, local 

business 'Wing Hing House' based in Harriseahead very kindly donated some foods for our Nursery 
children to try: fortune cookies, spring rolls, prawn crackers and noodles . Thank you Wing Hing 

House, nursery really enjoyed themselves trying the different foods! 

 

 

 

 

Happening in school next week... 

Monday 3rd—Mental health dress as ‘yourself’ day. 

Friday 7th—Number day, children are invited to dress as digits for example wearing a number on 
your t-shirt in exchange for a £1 donation which will go to the NSPCC.  

Safer Internet Day Tuesday 11th February 

Safer Internet Day 2025 will take place on the 11th of February 2025, 
with celebrations and learning based around the theme ‘Too good to be 
true? Protecting yourself and others from scams online‘ 

Safer Internet Day is the UK’s biggest celebration of online safety. Each 
year it covers an online issue or theme that speaks about the things 
young people are seeing and experiencing online. This year, Safer Internet Day will be focusing on 
the issue of scams online and for young people, how to protect themselves and others, as well as 
what support is available to them. 




